


October 15, 1945

Honorable George B. Schwabe
Member of Congress

House Office Building
Washington, D. C.

Dear Sir:

There are many persons left in these United States who
believe that a democracy functioning in the proper
manner is still the best form of government the world
has ever known. Yet, day by day, we see a small group
of power-hungry indivuals, spearheaded by the CIO,
depriving us of individual liberties through coercion
and other unlawful methods. And the record proves

that responsible men in highest government offices have
encouraged and are encouraging the actions of those
groups .

Surely there is nothing un-American in making every
organization, whether it be management or labor,
responsible for it's actions. If the CIO is a leg-
itimate organizatiom, certainly it's leaders should not
oppos€ the same sort of regulation for themselves which
they are so anxious to have the government impose upon
everyone else.

When are the members of Congress going to get enough
courage to put our country ahead of their jobs and make
labor unions liable for their actions?

Very t;;;y yours,
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528 East Ninth
bfs/me Bartlesville, Uklahoma



